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In consideration of the current guidance from the Alameda County Public Health Department to prevent the spread of the COVID-19 virus, we are cancelling the April 8, 2020 RAB meeting.  While we will miss the comradery and dialogue of the RAB, we are cancelling this month’s meeting to be proactive at helping our resident and staff community adhere to current advice to limit community gatherings and events. 
Thank you and please take care during this time!

[image: image1.jpg]